
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 Z-Com, Inc  is applying for a change in FCC ID for the following equipment :  
54Mbps 802.11g USB Adapter , Original FCC ID:  M4Y-XG705A  for  
SAGEM COMMUNICATION. 
 
The  SAGEM COMMUNICATION  model  XG-705A  to be authorized 
under FCC ID “  VW3-XG705A  “ (SAGEM’s FCC ID number), is identical in 
all respects to the original, certified equipment. As such, the original test 
results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 
bearing the changed identification. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

2008.05.08 

Ann Su 
EMC Engineer 
886-3-5777364 
886-3-5773359 
 
 


